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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1772 provides an exemption to the hospital building codes for hospitals that previously 

relinquished their license that are seeking to reopen. Such hospitals must have previously 

complied with the building code prior to relinquishing the license, been in good standing with the 

State Department of Health, and operated in the same vicinity as a licensed health care facility or 

nursing facility. Additionally, the maximum bed capacity must be no greater than 10 beds.  
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